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This visit will not only be a great chance for our students to enhance their English communication skills

but also to develop a deeper understanding of student-led learning and cross-cultural exchange. 

“Embracing Diversity, Creating Harmony:
Students Unite for Success"

GRADE 6GRADE 6  February 21, 2025   　

Mr. Anthony mentioned “One Stone” in his last newsletter, and the students

are making great progress in preparing for their visit. The 5th and 6th graders

were divided into different groups based on their interests: welcome

ceremony, calligraphy, tea ceremony, school tour, sightseeing, presentation,

inquiry, group discussion, lunch, and lunch break. They have used their time

well, putting in their best effort to prepare for their roles, and everyone is

eagerly looking forward to the event! 

The One Stone teachers and students will visit the school from Tuesday, February 25th to Wednesday, February 26th, spending two

days engaging in various activities with our students. 

On the first day, One Stone will give a presentation about their school, providing a valuable opportunity for SOLAN students to learn

how it operates - with their students actively involved in school management and independent learning. On the second day, they

will participate in a group discussion and a tea ceremony, allowing for further cultural exchange and meaningful conversations. On

the third day, they will go on a sightseeing tour around Aichi with some of the SOLAN students.


